SVMO Minutes for September 7, 2023


The September 7, 2023 meeting of the Springdale Veterans Memorial Organization was called to order at 18:00 by Jannie Layne, President.
Members Present
Kelly Powell via phone, Jeff Vinger, Jannie Layne, Matt Mendenhall, Jim Reed, Richard Ryan, Cheryl Tyson, and Al Wille 
Guest; Dan Esfeld
Pledge of Allegiance was led by Al Wille.
Prayer was said by Jim Reed.
Finance report was given by Jeff Vinger- bank account was $20,759.65.
Jannie Layne resigned as President. She will maintain her position on the board.
Lonnie Young resigned his position on the board.
Cheryl Tyson resigned her position on the board.
Richard Ryan was nominated and elected as President.
Josh Ruminer was elected to continue his position on the board.
Dan Esfeld was nominated and elected to fill one of the vacant positions on the board.
We are waiting on the mayor to get back with us on the city helping with our funding.
The motion was made for Richard Ryan to continue his effort to do a poker run as a fund raiser.
Discussion about next year’s golf tournament was tabled until we can lock in a date (June 24th) and course fees.
The next meeting will be October 5th at 18:00 at the Parks and Rec Center.
The meeting was adjourned at 18:55.

Respectfully submitted,
Al Wille
Vice President
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